
HOLYWELL PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

2026-2027 Admission Arrangements 

Consultation  

Introduction  

Stour Vale Academy Trust (the ‘Admission Authority’) is the admission authority for 
Holywell Primary and Nursery School (the ‘Academy’). The Admission Authority is 
consulting on the Academy’s proposed Admission Arrangements for 2026-2027 in 
accordance with paragraph 1.45 of the School Admissions Code (September 2021).  

Duration of the Consultation  

The consultation process is open from 4 November 2024 to 16 December 2024. If you wish 
to comment on the proposal, you must submit your response in writing during this 
period. Details of how to submit your views are set out below (see ‘How to respond to the 
Consultation’).  

Who is involved in the Consultation?  

• parents of children between the ages of 2 and 18;  

• other persons in the area who in the opinion of the Admission Authority have an interest 
in the proposed admissions;  

• all other admission authorities in the local area;  

• any adjoining neighbouring local authorities where the admission authority is the local 
authority; and 

 • the local authority.  

The Proposal 

The Admission Authority is consulting on the Academy’s


